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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to thank you, our parents and carers, for your continued support. It has been 

another challenging start to the school session, but you have supported us in everything we 

have asked of you and for that, I am extremely grateful.  

Your children have also been amazing and are a credit to you. Despite things not being 

‘normal’, they are working hard and coping with things admirably well. I am so very proud of 

each and every one of them. 

Every member of staff has also shown their commitment to your children everyday through 

their actions and the love with which they do their jobs on a daily basis. I couldn’t ask for a 

better group of colleagues to educate your children and we are lucky to have them working 

here at Bushes. 

I know we are once again facing uncertain times however, one comfort I have is that our 

school community has risen to the challenge previously and I know will do so once again. I 

would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a new year that brings you health and 

happiness in abundance. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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